THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 4, 1996

Mr. James W. Prescott, Ph.D.
1829 Commodore Road |
Newport Beach, California 92660

Dear Dr. Prescott:

Thank you for writing to me. I appreciate that you
took the time to share with me your ideas on a subject that
is important to you and to many others.

The President and I welcome the thoughts and opinions
of concerned individuals. Your support and the support of
all Americans can be invaluable to the President and his
Administration as they work toward meaningful and lasting
change.

Sincerely yours,
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Hillary Rodham Clinton -




